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Peninsula Fiber Network Announces

Addition of 


Regional Account Director

Pete Marquardt


NEWS RELEASE by Peninsula Fiber Network

Marquette, MI | October 25, 2021, 08:00 AM EST


Peninsula Fiber Network, LLC (PFN), a leading provider of fiber optic-based 
telecommunications and Next Generation 911 services throughout Michigan, Wisconsin, and 
parts of Minnesota today announced the addition of Pete Marquardt to its Wisconsin sales 
and marketing team.


Marquardt comes with over 30 years of sales, marketing, operations, and management 
experience in Wisconsin. Outside of his professional life, he enjoys spending time with his 
family and taking advantage of outdoor activities. His focus with PFN will be as account 
representative to commercial businesses, governments, and other key organizations 
requiring internet, voice, and data networking solutions.


Scott Randall, General Manager of Peninsula Fiber Network, stated, “We are delighted to add 
Pete to our sales team. His experience will be invaluable to our customers in Wisconsin as we 
continue to expand our network while adding add new products and services.”
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Pete Marquardt

Marquardt is a 30-year veteran of sales, marketing, 
operations, and management. He brings his diverse 
background to rapidly growing PFN. Pete and his family 
reside in Little Suamico, WI.


More Information: 


www.pfnllc.net


Media Contact:


Kelly Proudfit

Sales Support Specialist

Peninsula Fiber Network,  LLC (PFN)

kproudfit@pfnllc.net

Direct: (906) 232-1003
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